

Henry Williams 2205 Winding Creek LN #L Fort Pierce, FL 34981-5061

Re: Rezoning

Dear Mr. Williams:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, Jr.



Craighead County 511 S. Union Jonesboro, AR 72401

Re: Rezoning

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, Jr.



John Franklin Brewer 6600 C W Post Road Jonesboro, AR 72401-9651

Re: Rezoning

Dear Mr. Brewer:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, Jr.



Scott Annette Living Trust 10380 Plantation Woods Drive Lakeland, TN 38002

Re: Rezoning

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, Jr.



Kathryn Shuck 6606 C W Post Road Jonesboro, AR 72401

Re: Rezoning

Dear Ms. Shuck:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F Gramling



Heath Flora 3683 County Road 912 Jonesboro, AR 72401-0794

Re: Rezoning

Dear Mr. Flora:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, Jr.



City of Jonesboro 300 S. Church Street Jonesboro, AR 72401-2911

Re: Rezoning

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, James F. Gramling, James J.



SLAL, LLC c/o Linda Render P.O. Box 17366 Jonesboro, AR 72403

Re: Rezoning

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

2

JFG:hb Enclosures

cc: file



RES Development – Jonesboro, LLC 4200 South Caraway Jonesboro, AR 72404

Re: Rezoning

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Gramling, Jr.

JFG:hb Enclosures



Dr. Karen Curtner Superintendent Nettleton Schools 3300 One Place Jonesboro, AR 72404

Re: Rezoning

Dear Dr. Curtner:

I am enclosing a notification required by the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission for a rezoning request. This is for vacant land on the south side of C.W. Post Road between Moore Road and Heath Lane.

Usually we would have a neighborhood meeting with any surrounding landowners in case anyone had questions or concerns to raise. Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic (and recent weather), we did not have a meeting. However, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. We will be happy to meet with you in person if you like or help address your questions by phone if you prefer. Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Gramling Law Firm, PLC

James F. Graml